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Message from the Head… 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope all of our families enjoyed a relaxing and happy break from school over Easter. I know that many of you 
enjoyed the PTA Easter Egg Hunt on Good Friday. Thank you for supporting that event! We are really looking 
forward to the next PTA event, with the Colour Run on the evening of Friday 23rd May. Communication about 
this was sent out on Thursday 3rd April. 

Our children have made a very positive start to the summer term in school. Our Reception Class children 
enjoyed a short trip to the ‘Metal Park’ on Tuesday afternoon; our classrooms have quickly taken on positive 
routines; the children have shown lots of energetic but safe play outside and have been enjoying the space of 
the field; and our Year 5 children went off to St Ives for their first swimming lessons today. 

It was positive for us to engage with so many parents and carers across Tuesday and Wednesday, for our 
Parents’ Evenings. We hope you found the short meetings useful and informative. If you were unable to 
attend a meeting, please speak with myself or the school office regarding the possibility of arranging 
something over the coming weeks. For those Hockney Class parents who were booked to meet Mr Taylor on 
Wednesday evening, these meetings have now been moved to Wednesday 30th April, with all meetings at the 
same times as scheduled. 

Our KS2 Hockey Club will start this afternoon, for those children who have signed up, and we are hoping to 
confirm that our Tag Rugby Club, in partnership with Cambridge Rugby Club, will be starting next week. We 
will contact parents who have expressed interest in this as soon as possible to confirm the viability of the club, 
or otherwise. Our lunchtime club for Dobble started this week and Warhammer Club will begin next week. 

 

With best wishes for the weekend, from Richard Martin and all of the team in school. 

@fenhilp 

 
 
 

Monday 5th May - May Day (School Closed) 
 
Wednesday, 14th May - Year R to Shepreth 
Wildlife Park (sign up required by Thursday, 1st 
May) 
 
Friday, 23rd May - PTA Colour Run 5.30pm-
7.30pm 
 
Monday 26th to Friday 30th May - Half Term 
Break 
 
Inset Teacher Training Day 
 - Monday, 2nd June (School Closed) 
 
Return to school – Tuesday 3rd June 
 

Reminders & Other Info… 

***** PGL 25 – final balances are due to be 
paid in full by 25th April.****** 
Please ensure all payments have been made 
by the deadline. 
 
Swimming payments Year 5 & 6 –if you can help 
contribute towards the transport to get the 
children to and from the pool each week, we 
would be very grateful.  
 
Yr5 Assault Course waiver form – please sign and 
return the form sent home with your child. They 
cannot participate without it.  

Diary Dates 


